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With this presentation of Ohio Wesleyan’s Alumni Award, The Ohio Wesleyan University Alumni Association 

Board of Directors is honored and privileged to recognize Wendy McCall Johnson, for selfless service as an 

exemplary volunteer and lifelong dedication to her alma mater.  

 

Wendy Karen McCall graduated with a B.A. in both Romance Languages and Fine Arts, and from her first days 

on campus, she became involved in many different campus organizations, especially Pi Beta Phi sorority.  

 

Since graduating, Wendy has continued her involvement as a member of the class of 1974 Reunion Committee 

and as a member of the Alumni/Parent Admission Recruitment Team, the Volunteer Career Assistance 

Network, and the Columbus Monnett Club, serving as 2nd Vice President for almost a decade. In 1996, Wendy 

began her involvement with the Annual Fund which enriches the college experience of countless Ohio Wesleyan 

students.  She served as an Annual Fund Council member from 1996 to 1999 and as an Annual Fund Decade 

Chair and Annual Fund Class Chair since 1999. She also volunteers her free time by coming into the Annual 

Giving Office on a regular basis to assist the staff with mailings and other efforts.  

 

As an Annual Fund Decade Chair, Wendy served as a representative to the Alumni Board of Directors from 

2000 to 2006, during which she spent much of her time as a member of the Nominating, Alumni Recognition, 

and Student/Alumni Relations committees. She is a strong proponent for strengthening Greek Life on campus 

and was active in the formation of the current Alumnae Panhellenic Council of which she is a member.  

 

Today we join Wendy’s reunioning classmates, including her husband Chris, in saluting, thanking, and 

applauding her for decades of devoted service to Ohio Wesleyan University and as a valued member of the Ohio 

Wesleyan community.  
May 2009 

 

 


